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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact of this legislation as the requirement to provide the reports does not 
change. The responsibility of posting reports, studies, publications or other documents on the 
Council webpage is a current function managed by Council staff and will not require any 
additional personnel, materials, or equipment expenses.  

 

Purpose: 

To establish a centralized webpage for all annual reports, studies, publications, or other 
documents required to be submitted to the County Council. 

 

Other Comments: 

The webpage has not yet been established, however, once created will be accessible through a 
subpage on the council website.  

 


